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I am a born and raised Oregon resident. I believe that voting by mail is an incredible 

tool that allows all Oregon residents to vote without disrupting our lives. I currently 

work two jobs and am a college student. For those of us who have busy schedules, 

live in rural areas, have small children at home, have a disability, or other 

circumstances, voting by mail allows us to exercise our constitutional right in a way 

that fits our lives. It also allows voters to do thorough research of each candidate and 

measure at their own speed.  

 

There is no evidence that voting by mail increases voter fraud. This is simply a way to 

make less people be able to vote in future elections.  

 

I urge lawmakers to consider those of us who will suffer if this option is taken from us.  


